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I	have	had	solar	panels	on	my	roof	for	seven	years	and	I	think	it	is	time	that	NSW	
legislated	for	a	minimum	feed-in	tariff	that	is	fair	to	me	and	the	thousands	of	
other	people	who	have	PV.	I	think	it	is	unfair	that	the	amount	I	am	paid	for	
anything	my	PV	feeds	into	the	grid	is	substantially	less	than	what	I	have	to	pay	to	
buy	it.	As	a	contributor	to	the	supply	of	energy	to	the	state,	I	feel	I	should	be	paid	
a	much	more	reasonable	rate.	
	I	have	PV	because	I	believe	renewable	energy	should	be	the	only	source	of	
energy	and	that	fossil	fuels	are	damaging	not	only	the	natural	environment,	the	
air	and	water	but	the	health	of	people.	I	changed	my	retailer	to	one	who	sources	
only	renewable	energy.	I	did	this	because	my	previous	retailer	actively	tried	to	
stop	a	strong	RET	and	uptake	of	renewables.




